Village of Centertown
1227 Broadway
P.O.Box 175 _
Centertown, MO 65023
573-584-9572

May 1, 2021

Request for Proposals

The Village of Centertown is requesting bids for roadway repairs.

We are aware that some of the roadwork will need more work than just filling with asphalt of potholes.
If any area is determined to need additional work, please advise if we can patch now and then come
back later to repair. Please provide additional bids for such repairs. Additional work may need to be
added to future budgets; therefore, we may not be able to be approved all work the same time.

List of known problems:

Main St. at the intersection of Lookout Trail

Lookout Trail just west of Rt U in front of the garden display from Long Fellows Nursery.
Shoulder in front of Gas Station on Lookout Trail and Rt. U.

Oak St at the intersection of Lookout Trail

Oak St at E Railroad St., the SW shoulder closest to the railroad tracks.

E Railroad St. at Monroe St. (anything on Monroe St. or RT NN is state highway and no work requested
there). ‘

Driveway leading to Village Hall 1227 Broadway

Park Road at the entrance to the Centertown City Park and Baseball Field.

We would like all Bids to be submitted to the Village Hall by Tue June 15th. Bid will require a copy of
current business certificate. If you need more information or have questions, please call Chairman Adam
Brown at 573-634-3345.

Thank you,
Adam Brown

Chairman



